
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 22, 2004 
 

Via E-Mail and Overnight Mail 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Post Office Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Petition for Arbitration of an Amendment to 
Interconnection Agreements of Verizon Northwest Inc. with Competitive 
Local Exchange Carriers and Commercial Mobile Radio Service Providers 
in Washington Pursuant to 47 U.S.C. Section 252(b), and the Triennial 
Review Order, Docket No. UT-043013. 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

AT&T and its affiliated companies TCG Seattle and TCG Oregon (collectively 
“AT&T”) herewith file their enclosed, proposed TRO Amendment to interconnection 
agreements between AT&T and Verizon in the State of Washington.  AT&T is also 
sending an electronic copy of this TRO Amendment to Verizon and all other parties in 
this proceeding.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Letty S.D. Friesen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Service List 




